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2000 DMC OFFICERS U.K. Survives Invasion

President Jeff Jacobucci 303-654-0092 And Penberthys survive English driving!
V. President Rick Shopmier 303-979-0069
Secretary Carol Malone 303-450-2408 Jerry and T just returned from a wonderful

; vacation in England and Scotland. We traveled by
Treasuror A Jamie Goal 908 4244708 plane, train, bus, boat, subway, and taxi - but the
Membership  Wendy Jones 303-972-7006 highlight of the trip had to be the time we spent
OCC Rep. Wes Thornton 303-773-2314 driving around the English countryside, exploring
PR Scott Cortelyou 303-838-9720 small villages, Roman ruins, and grand estates.
Mvidotor Mary McCoy 3034389115 When I was making reservations for a car,
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Jerry kept telling me he didn't want a tiny,
uncomfortable auto, so find out what kind we would
be getting. I asked, but with their accents, I couldn't
understand the answer -- what turned out to be a
"Vauxhall” sounded like "Foxhole” to me, and I
thought "Opal” was jewelry!

Our choices were: “mini, sub-compact,
compact, standard, mid-size, and full-size." Since
cars and petrol over there are so expensive, we didn't
want a big boat, and can't you just see our large
carcasses in a "mini car"? We ended up reserving a
"standard size” that was comparable to a Pontiac
6rand Am, according to the rental agent. Imagine
our surprise when they handed us the keys to a 4-
door Mercedes Benzl It certainly wasn't tiny or
uncomfortable, but after negotiating a few of those
quaint country lanes, Jerry wished Avis had been
more specific about the model. A VW bug would have
trouble navigating some of those NARRW roads!

At first, Jerry was very hesitant about
driving on the left side of the road, with the steering
wheel on the right side, and navigating through round-
abouts. But in a day or two he was barreling down the
middle of the roads just like all the other drivers.
The only time he almost got biffed was when he was
gawking at a beautiful yellow classic Rolls Roycel

The next time you find yourself complaining
about high gas costs, remember this - it cost us $70
to fill up the Mercedes' tank. No, that's not a typo -
seventy big ones! But we did our duty to enhance the






